
F. L. A. S. H. 
  January  2018 

Fountain Lakes Association Social Highlights 

We have had our issues with Irma and we’re slowly getting repairs done to our facilities.  

Now we have discovered an additional problem that we did not anticipate.  We knew that 

the computer tower that contains all the gate code/bar code information was damaged in 

the hurricane, but the initial assessment seemed to indicate that our data was secure.  After 

deeper examination, however, we find that we have lost all information on the hard drive.  

There are services that will attempt to extract the data, but there is no guarantee and they 

tend to be quite expensive.  

So, we are left with a monumental task to recreate that database from scratch on another 

computer.  We recognize the inconvenience that entails, but feel that there is no better way 

to recreate the information than to ask your help in getting it to us in several different ways: 

 We have included a form in the FLASH that you can fill out and either drop off at the 

office…or you can scan it and email it to fountainlakesflash2017@gmail.com or you can 

fax it to 239-947-9313. 

We have added the form to our email blast.  If you are on our email user list, you can 

print out the form and get it to us using the options listed in Alternative 1. (If you 

would like to receive emails from us, go to the website (see below) and sign up.) 

We have included the form on our website:  www.fountainlakesestero.com 

Your feedback has been strong on the issue of the gates.  We recognize the importance of se-

curing our community, but we cannot close the gates until we have secured the vast majority 

of the bar code/gate code information in the operating system. 

Be advised that, if we don’t get your bar code/key code information, you will not be able to 

get in either of our gates when they get locked down.  We will give ample warning before we 

lock the gates down, but we need your help in getting us back up and running with the cor-

rect information. 

Thanks in advance for your help in getting us through this task. 

Heard on the Street:  Folks who live near the Williams Road entrance ask that those who wait for the school 

buses there, respect adjoining neighbors’ property.  Please do not park on the lawn or leave your lights on 

when parking on Williams Road.  It makes it difficult to see oncoming traffic coming from West Bay. 

********* 

A BIG THANK YOU to Joe and Joni Pavich for a wonderful Breakfast with Santa.  Very much appreciated! 
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Board of Governors 

President 

John Rellias 

1st Vice President 

Steve Smock 

2nd Vice President 

Ryan Willoughby 

Treasurer 

Mike Clevenger 

Secretary 

Betty Zimbro 

Governors 

April Nicoletti 

Paul Stroka 

 

Community Manager 

Towne Properties 

Michael J. Towns, LCAM 

michaeltowns@towneproperties.com 

Blair Zimmerman, LCAM 

blairzimmerman@towneproperties.com 

 

Association Office 

22201 Fountain Lake Blvd 

Suite One 

Estero, FL  33928 

Fountainlakesestero.com 

User Name: Fountain 

P/W 2010 

Upcoming Events: 

Art Classes to begin  in January—

All Mediums;  Call 574-276-2942 or 

email: studio266@aol.com if inter-

ested 

              

 
Golf Scramble – January 

4 Linksters 

6. Sat. Scramble 

12 Guys and Gals 

18 Linksters 

20   Saturday Scramble 

26   Guys and Gals 

Special Event: 

Investment Seminars 

7 to 8:30 PM 

Jan 15, Feb 19 

Mar 19 and Apr 16 

Conducted by Keith 

Moored from Sunrise 

Investment class looking at portfolios & investments. 

Neighborhood 

Boards of Direc-

tors 

The Greens 

President– Clinton Potter 

Vice President—  Michael 

Carter 

Sec/Treas– Arlette Royhl 

Director– Scott Glen 

Director– Joan Caruso 

Forest Ridge 

President– Vacant 

Sec/VP– Mark Broccoli 

Treasurer– James Viergutz 

Director– April Nicoletti 

Director -  Thomas Muye 

Sunrise 

President– Betty Zimbro 

Vice President– Carl Hoke 

Treasurer– Audrey Buckley 

Secretary– Paul Macosky 

Director– Allen Wilson 

Forest Ridge 

Shores 

President/Treasurer— 

Janet Hildebrand 

Sec/VP– Joyce Siska 

Director—Elizabeth Gasper 

Director– Warren Cameron 

Director—Tony Formarola 

 

Villas of Timber 

 Lakes 

President—Tim Shaffer 

Vice President-  Casey Monti 

Treasurer– Carolyn Lindow 

Director– Cindi Sexton  

Lakeside 

President– Lori Smith 

Vice President– Eliese Gold-

enbloome 

Treasurer-Margaret Packer 

Secretary– Janet Broughton 

Director– Steven P. Alfoldy 

 

Villas of Fountain 

Lakes 

President– Wes Dickerson 

Vice President– Bob Moyer 

Treasurer– Pam Dionise 

Secretary– Mary Carey 

Director– Roy Maeder 

Seabreeze 

President Ryan Wiloughby 

Vice President– Eugene 

Czonka 

Treasurer– Shirley Barry 

Secretary– Robert Clingan 

The Manors 

President– Barbara Cavallaro 

Vice President—Paul Stroka 

Secretary– Vic Campeau 

Director– John Lingen 

Director– Warren Swenson 

South Shore 

President -Gene Stence 

Vice President– Norbert Doll 

Treasurer– Susan Nystrom 

Sungate Villas 

President– Marguerite Rinaldi 

Vice President– Don Grise 

Treasurer– Bruce Budelmann 

Secretary– Diane Thomas 

Director– Mike Conley 

The Tai Chi classes are in full swing!  Our next session 

is beginning soon.  Tai Chi is a non impact, slow mov-

ing exercise that focuses on balance, strength and 

inner peace.  All are welcome to join in the fun.  Call 

April at 203 843 7673 for info. 

Chill and Chat Happy 
Hour starting 
January 5th (and eve-
ry Friday) from   
3-5pm in the main 
Community 
Center screen room. 
(next to the pool).  

Important Numbers:  Waste Pro:    337-0800 

Medical Emergency:  911  Comcast:       432-9277 

Lee County Sheriff HQ  477-1200 Centurylink:  888-723-8010 

Animal Control:  432-2083  Fountain Lakes Office 

Fish and Wildlife  648-3200       M-F 8:30-4:30: 495-3555 

          Non Office Hours: 470-2299 

  Ladies Golf begins January 8th 

Artists and Crafters who have original work to sell are invited to submit a reservation for a space at the 

spring Boutique.  Hurry before tables are filled, so we can get out advertising for this fun event. 

Contact Judy Ladd,  Studio266@aol.com or DianeDSchutz@gmail.com, 651-699-4626 for form or pick 

one up in the office 

******* 

Fountain Lakes Hawaiian  

Dinner Dance 

Jan 13 5:30pm 

music by Joe Sassarini 

Tickets on sale 

 

  
February Heads Up! 

The Red Hot Purple Passions Red Hat group in Foun-

tain Lakes will have an LCR Game Party on Feb 28th  

at 10:30 AM in the Fountain Lakes Clubhouse. 

Please be aware that the deadline for FLASH content submissions is the 10th of the preceding month.  Thx!  Editor 

tel:203%20843%207673
mailto:Studio266@aol.com
mailto:DianeDSchutz@gmail.com
tel:(651)%20699-4626

